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EAA 713 Club Officers  
President – Karl Lampe 
Vice President – Tom Blake 
Treasurer – Ken Foote 
Secretary – Cebe Sue Breisch 
 

Newsletter Editor  
Siri Blake 

 
 President’s Briefing – Karl’s Korner 

 
I missed a wonderful meeting in April.  Heard nothing 
but positive things about the food and program.  Also 
heard we had many new faces that evening.  Same 
thing is happening at our Sunday breakfast 
gatherings.  One of the new members brought 
homemade biscuits and gravy!  Sooo appreciate the 
contributions. 
 
There was no board meeting in April due to the 
numerous absences of the officers and board 
members.  Next board meeting will be the 24th of May 
at 0900.  It is always an open meeting for anyone 
wishing to attend.  Share your concerns or 
suggestions anytime and they will be brought up at 
the board meeting. 
 
See you Tuesday. 
  
– Karl 
 
 

 Vice President’s Briefing – Tom's Talk 
 
Hello EAAers! 
 
Hello, all!  Many thanks to John Stephan for 
introducing our guest speaker for May’s meeting.  
John’s friend will give a presentation on safety 
equipment for our planes, cars, and trucks. Hope you 
all can be there.  Going to miss you all - have a great 
month! 
 
– Tom 

 

 Treasurer’s Report – Ken 
as of 02/282022 
 

Purpose Amount 
LeRoux Scholarship   $  10,000.00 
Hawk Scholarship      $   1,012.06 
General Fund $ 11,778.11 

 
 
 
 

 Secretary’s Report  – Cebe 
 
There was no April 2022 Meeting.   

 
Cebe Sue Breisch, Secretary 
 
 
 
 

  From the Board, EAA Annual Dues – 
Chuck Walker 
 
New members are always welcome.  If interested in 
membership, please remit $20.00 per family to: 
 

EAA Chapter 713 
P.O. Box 841 
Cody, WY 82414-0841 
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 News from Membership Coordinator 
and Webmaster – Chuck Walker 
 
We have two new members to welcome this month, 
Tri Tyler and Andrew Eissinger.  Tri is on work 
assignment to the Cody area until September, after 
which he will return home to Garvin, Oklahoma.  He 
flew his Kitfox Model 5 up to Cody and currently has 
it hangered on the field.  Andrew is in his first year of 
the Northwest College Aeronautics program with 
Choice Aviation and will shortly take the check ride 
for his Private Pilot’s license.  He and his father, Ché, 
have a Sling TSi kit on order and are looking forward 
to exchanging ideas with other Chapter builders. 
 
 
 

 News from the YRA Board – Chuck 
Walker 
 
I missed the last YRA Board meeting due to travel, 
so no report. 
 
 
 

 From the Newsletter Editor – Siri 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

1.   Scholarship Applications - Applications are 
available on our local EAA Chapter 713 website.  
Please refer any interested parties to the following 
link: 
 
https://chapters.eaa.org/eaa713/aviation-scholarships 

 
 

2.   Club Meeting - This month’s Chapter 
Meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 10, 2022 at 
6:00 PM at the EAA Hangar.  The club will provide 
Sloppy Joes, Chopped Salad, and some homemade 
Chocolate Chip Cookies.  Bottled water is always 
provided.  Feel free to bring a store-bought or 
homemade Dessert to round out the meal.  Please 
bring $5 per person to cover our dinner costs and all 
donations are added to the scholarship funds. 
 
 
 

3.   Breakfast - Breakfast is served every Sunday 
morning at 7:00 am at the EAA Hangar.  Please bring 
$5 per person to cover the cost of the meal and all 
donations are added to the scholarship funds. 
 
 
 

4.    Advertisements - Newsletter advertisements 
can include general businesses as well as anything 
related to aviation.  The cost is $100 per year.  A 
business card or small flyer-size ad is suggested for 
this Newsletter format.  Advertisements can be 
emailed to Siri Blake at siriblake55@hotmail.com. 
 
 
 

5.    Classifieds - Newsletter classifieds shall be 
limited to aviation-related items only.  There is no 
charge for posting a classified ad; however, it is 
suggested that a donation be made to the Hawk Fund 
once the item is sold.  Classifieds can be emailed to 
Siri Blake at siriblake55@hotmail.com. 
 
 
 

6.    May Board Meeting  - The next Board 
Meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 24th, at 9 am, 
at the EAA Hangar.  Please feel free to drop in and 
attend! 
 
Thank you to all who contributed to this month’s 
Newsletter, the reports, minutes, and pictures. 
 

 

Next Club Meeting: 
May 10, 2022 

6 PM 



Page 3 of 10 

 
 
 
 

Who is this EAA Member? 
   

Type of aircraft? 
 

Answer revealed at the meeting! 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Some silly stuff 
 

 
 
 

From Dean Carrell 
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From Perry Davidson, 
Mexican Mountain, Utah, with Zeke! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Three pictures submitted by Ron McClure 
 

“Branden Christiansen and his twin daughters.  The 
two first graders recently received their first 

introductory flight in our KOLB Mark III Extra.   
Both girls loved it!” 
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From Beverly Shaw 
 

“A couple pictures of a blimp hangar I found outside 
of Canton, Ohio in March 2022.  Unfortunately, it 
was a late Saturday afternoon and I could not go 

inside.  It was B-I-G!!” 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Some final pictures of members in years past. 
 

Any guesses! 
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  Advertisements . . . 
 
No advertisements submitted this for this month. 

 
 

  Classifieds . . .  
 

Two classifieds this month. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(Continues on next page.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Heart Mountain Hangar 
EAA Chapter 713 Newsletter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Voice of EAA 713  https://chapters.eaa.org/eaa713 May 2022 
 

Page 7 of 10 
2022_05_May_EAA_NEWSLETTER_FINAL.docx 

 

 
 
 
 

EAA 713 Club Officers  
President – Karl Lampe 
Vice President – Tom Blake 
Treasurer – Ken Foote 
Secretary – Cebe Sue Breisch 
 

Newsletter Editor  
Siri Blake 

 
From Ken Foote 
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From John Stephan 
 

Serviceable engine mount off a 1977 C-185 
 

(307) 250-7972 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(See the following page for Upcoming Events) 
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 Upcoming Events 

 

Events are held at the EAA Hangar unless otherwise indicated. 
 

Date/Day Time Event 

May 1, Sunday 7 am Breakfast 

May 8, Sunday 7 am Breakfast 

May 10, Tuesday 6 pm to 8:30 pm EAA Club Meeting 

May 15, Sunday 7 am Breakfast 

May 22, Sunday 7 am Breakfast 

May 24, Tuesday 9 am Board Meeting 

May 29, Sunday 7 am Breakfast 

June 5, Sunday 7 am  Breakfast 

June 12, Sunday 7 am Breakfast 

June 14, Tuesday 6 pm to 8:30 pm  EAA Club Meeting 

June 19, Sunday 7 am  Breakfast 

June 26, Sunday 7 am  Breakfast 

June 28, Tuesday 9 am Board Meeting 

(Additional events added 
next month.)   
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  Until next month, keep looking up! 
 

 


